
 

 

 
Ref: Homework/BB 
 
 
6th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Key Stage 2 Homework Club 
 
Children in key stage 2 are warmly invited to attend homework club. The club will run on 
Mondays starting Monday 9th September 2024 and will begin at 3.15pm and finish at 4pm. 
Miss Jones will lead the session.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to complete all homework with the support of a 
teacher. 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children can attend so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
KS2 Homework Club 

 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
Medical conditions…………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the homework club.  
I give permission for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter – Y / N (please 
circle) 
I will pick them up at 4pm./ They can walk home at 4pm (year 5 & 6 children only) 
(please circle) 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 
 


